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Submission: Citizens should not be responsible for the government's privatisation of electricity. I support a fair price for solar
export. It is about time the government started making decision in favour of the environment and not big business and that
includes a recognition of the part played by citizens who have, at their own expense, installed solar power. The feed-in tariff
should represent the true value of solar, this means recognising the environmental and health benefits and the network benefits
of rooftop solar.





